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NATIONAL FENCING CHAMPIONSHIPS

Eric W in Year 8 recently competed in the Australian Youth Fencing Circuit in
Melbourne.

Eric did exceptionally well, receiving a bronze medal and placing 3rd in the National Under 15's
Men's Foil Competition.

Here is what Eric had to say:

" What | enjoyed in fencing in Melbourne, Victoria was the rivalry against my competitors,
therefore, | can reflect on the mistakes | have done and what | should do next time so | can get an
improvement. | also enjoyed talking to the faces | have seen from other states of Australia. My
plan for the end of this year is to improve my rank in NSW and also nationals".

Well done on this great result Eric.
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